
HUGE TURNOUT AT RALLY!
 

Over 300 MTA and community members attended the rally to protest the district’s

budget plan to layoff 130 educators, including classroom teachers, speech and

language pathologists, nurses, and psychologists.  All temporary contract teachers

would also be dismissed.

The Board has asserted that they hear us and that the budget is being reviewed.

 The next Board Meeting is on Wednesday, February 19, 2025 at 6:30, and we will

be in front of the district office with our posters again at 5:30.  We will not stop

protesting until we have it in writing that there will be no RIF on March 15.



STUDENTS MUST

KNOW THEIR RIGHTS
 

MTA supports informing students and

their families of their legal rights in

case of an ICE raid.  Some teachers

have passed out “red cards” to

students with their Constitutional

rights printed out.  You can access

the “red cards” and find more

resources on the MTA website.

HELP MAKE POSTERS
 

Use your creativity to make more

posters for the next Rally Against

the RIF!

Tuesday, February 11

3:30-5:00

MTA Conference Center. 
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